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27/02/2019  17:32:422019/0167/P COMMNT Joanne Wales We would like confirmation that these are still the same plans shown to us on 22Nov 2017.

These showed that the height would not exceed that of 122 Arlington Road next-door.

We would also like more details on the materials to be used.

The development of Mornington Gym ended up being an extra storey high to the plans submitted to fellow 

residents.  We would not like to see such a flagrant deviation here. We were also assured there would be no 

access to outside space for the building residents.

For info - we are still awaiting conclusion of Right for Light issue.

27/02/2019  17:51:482019/0167/P COMMNT Amelia Thorne We would like confirmation that these are still the same plans shown to us on 22Nov 2017.

These showed that the height would not exceed that of 122 Arlington Road next-door.

We would also like more details on the materials to be used.

The development of Mornington Gym ended up being an extra storey high to the plans submitted to fellow 

residents.  We would not like to see such a flagrant deviation here. We were also assured there would be no 

access to outside space for the building residents.
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